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1. As was discussed at the joint meeting of the PASSHE Chief Academic Officers and Chief IT Officers in September, 2007, PASSHE was considering a review of learning management systems by the 11 universities on BB, given that the contracts for all PASSHE LMS systems expire on 6/30/2010.  Therefore, the review and subsequent actions must be completed so that a new platform (if Blackboard is not selected) is ready for use in production by 7/1/2010.


2. Although IUP is not a PASSHE Blackboard user, Dr. Atwater was asked in January 2008 by PASSHE to nominate individuals who may then be asked to serve on a task force that will consider the matter.  All 14 universities will likely be represented.


3. PASSHE Executive Vice Chancellor Peter Garland stated to Dr. Werner that IUP would be encouraged to contribute information gained from its open source efforts in an effort to leverage our experiences. 


4. As with the current situation, PASSHE will ultimately support only one solution. One difference COULD BE that universities who choose not to participate may still be forced to pay an LMS charge by PASSHE. The details will be further investigated and reported back as the task force becomes operational.  


5. Regardless, the ACPAC On-Line Learning Action Team (OLAT) is to continue with its efforts of fully evaluating open source LMS systems during calendar year 2008.  By current indications, IUP will retain the ability to implement an open source LMS should it choose to do so.

